

Borough of Elmwood Park Police Department

182 Market Street Elmwood Park, N.J. 07407

Community Advisement:

Dear Elmwood Park Residents:

April 22, 2019

Please be advised that the Borough of Elmwood Park has reinstituted an email reporting system, where residents can send an email to epconcerns@elmwoodparknj.us for any questions, concerns, problems suggestions...etc.

The email account will be monitored by Borough administration, and issues will be addressed as soon as possible once they are received and read.

Please understand that this is not meant as a means to report emergencies. If you have an emergency, please call 911 if appropriate, or the police desk at 201-796-0700 option #7.

Sincerely,

Michael Foligno
Chief of Police/Borough Administrator
mfoligno@elmwoodparknj.us
201-796-1457 ext: 107

